
 

 

In recognition of your contribution to AMD, we are pleased
to present you with a Spotlight Award.
 

In recognition of:      Ajaya Dahal
 

Award Message: 
Hi AJ, I wanted to formally say thank you for all the extra
work and overtime you put into supporting the Versal
2.5GE IP issue for Lockheed. You definitely went above
and beyond the normal support role for this customer even
though they weren't appreciative of our work and
engineering wasn't able to provide much assistance. You
were always responsive, reliable and knowledgeable on
the issue and this would have taken much longer to
resolve without your help. Thanks! Chris
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